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JBS CEO Art Thompson’s weekly news video update for Nov. 3 – 9, 2014.

In this week’s analysis behind the news video, JBS CEO Art Thompson discusses how the first trip of the new
leader of Afghanistan was to Beijing; how Russian hackers are more sophisticated than Chinese hackers; how
ten-year-olds are being exploited as laborers in Peru; how the EU has increased its budget and billed the UK for
an additional sum to make up the shortfall; how the United States would be subject to such treatment if we
approve the Transatlantic Trade and Investment Partnership (TTIP) “free trade” agreement with the European
Union; how most Americans don’t understand the gravity of the situation regarding the TTIP and Trans-Pacific
Partnership (TPP) negotiations; and how the Republican victory expected for November 4 will not change
anything regarding foreign policy and the TTIP and TPP negotiations.

For more information about the TTIP and TPP “free trade” agreements, go to
http://www.jbs.org/issues-pages/stop-the-free-trade-agenda
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